
 

      ​Dear Parents and Guests, 
 

You are cordially invited to attend a 
 

Tribute Celebration for the Grade 8’s 
via Google Meet 

 
on 

 
Monday, June 22, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. 

 
You are also invited to join our Clap-Out Parade on June 23rd. at 7:00 

p.m. 
 

 
Details for the celebrations are as follows: 
 
Graduation Recognition:   
A link to join a Google Meet will be sent to you.  Simply join us on June 22nd by 
clicking the link. 
 
Clap-Out Ceremony:  
Parents and graduates will drive to the school, stopping at the front of the school, one 
family at a time.  Once there, students may pick up their lawn sign and have an 
individual picture taken in front of the school.  Families will then drive off while 
teachers applaud the graduates. 
 
*Please Note:  A more traditional celebration is being planned for the fall. 
 
 
 



 


